
 
Notice of Public Hearing on 

Shelby County Appraisal District Budget 
 
The Shelby County Appraisal District will hold a public hearing on 
their proposed budget for the 2017 fiscal year. 
 
The public hearing will be held on July 12, 2016 at 6:00 p.m. at the 
appraisal district office, 724 Shelbyville Street, Center, Texas. 
 
A summary of the appraisal district budget follows: 
 

2017 Proposed Budget $716,167 
  
Increase over current budget $7,067 
  
Employees compensated under 
current budget 8 
  
Employees compensated under 
proposed budget 8 

 
The appraisal district is supported solely by payments from the 
local taxing units served by the appraisal district. 
 
If approved by the appraisal district board of directors at the public 
hearing, this proposed budget will take effect automatically unless 
disapproved by the governing bodies of the county, school 
districts, cities and towns served by the appraisal district. 
 
A copy of the proposed budget is available for public inspection in 
the office of each of those governing bodies.  A copy is also 
available for public inspection at the appraisal district office. 
 

Shelby county Appraisal District 
724 Shelbyville Street 

Center, Texas 
(936) 598-6171 


